'Ms: REGISTER LIVERPOOL. TELEPHONE: CENTRAL 5280 ,5281 & 5282.

Tlopd's Register of Shipping.

201, Tower Building,

Liverpool, 29th August, 1930

"kw Enclosures.

Dear gir,
I herewith forward for the favourable consideration

of the Committee twe plans (in triplicate) showing proposals

to fit bilge keels, extend the existing budget plate and alter
the rudder design together with a letter from Messra.J«Crichton
& Co. of saltney regarding the M/V "SIR CHARLES ORR" (T.Crichton's
Yard No.497) Liverpool Report Ko.97350, and shall be glad to
learn if the proposals may be approved.

As stated in the Builders letter this material will
be prepared at saltney and the alterations msde at Wassau or
Jacksonville.

I am, Dear gir,

Yours faithfully,

£

The Secretary, 5

1 LIVERPOOL.




